UNITED NATIONS

SECURITY
COUNCIL

GENERAL

S/1625
25 July 1950

ORIGTINAT.: ENCLISH

ILOTTER DATTD 2b JULY 1950 FROM THE DIFUTY PERMANCIT REPRESENTATIVE
(F THE UNION OF SCUTH AFRICA TO THu SuCRETAKY-GINMPAL TN REPLY
TO THE SECOETIRY-GLNIRAL'S CABLIGRAM OF 14 JULY 1950
(5/1C19) CONCERNING TEE SECURTTY COURSIL RESOLUTIONS

CF 25 AND 27 JUIE, AWD 7 JULY 1950
(sf1501, s/1511, 5/1588) ;

I have the honcur %o vefer to yowr telegram o, 17 of b July 1520,
cendaining your appeal for assistance in Koree, end to inform you, by direction,
tha4t the Goverrment of the Union of Scuth Africz have glven the most careful
congideration to yowr messege.

Although you will be aware fram my note of 30 June of the Union Govermment's
attitude towards the conflict in Korea, I have bpeen instrvcted to reaflfirm that
tke Union Govermment, of course, wholsienrtedly supporte the resolution with
regavd to the sitwation in Korea and the stepe taken to implemsnt it.

i~S regerds the possibiliiy of mwoviding further assistance to vhich you
refer in your telegram, the Union Governuent have considered it desireble to
discuss certain aspects of your appeal with the Gow;errmlent of the United States.,
These discusasions have already been inltiated.

(Biened) J. R. JOEDAAN
Deputy Permanent Depresentati
of the Union of South Africe
to the United Nations



